Ripon High School
Daily Bulletin

Friday. January 17, 2020

Please stand for the pledge. Ready begin.....

| PLEDGE ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
AND TO THE REPUBLIC FOR WHICH IT STANDS ONE NATION UNDER GOD
INDIVISIBLE WITH LIBERTY AND JUSTICE FOR ALL!

Attention 2020-2021 Juniors and Seniors - Apply to be in the Link Crew Program at
RHS! Are you are an individual who would like to help the next incoming class
transition to RHS in a positive manner? Then Link Crew is the club for you! We will
have an informational meeting on January 30th at lunch in Mrs. Pendlton's room to get
details and answer your questions.

Save the date! Sadie’s is back! The theme is Disney and the dance will be on
Thursday, February 13" from 7:00-10:00pm. Stay tuned for more info regarding our
proposal contest! Follow @rhs.sadies2020 for more info.

CSF Members — There will be a meeting today during lunch in Cutino’s room, B2.
Come to get information on future trips and projects.

Have Pride RHS, Join the Tribe! Be a part of the Leadership Program for the 2020-
2021 school year. If you are an individual willing to work hard and want to create
change on this campus, then come to an information meeting on January 24th in Mrs.
Pendleton's classroom at lunch.

For all Athletes interested in playing softball this Spring, there will be a second meeting
for everyone today at 3:30 to discuss the upcoming softball season. We will meet in
Coach Wright's classroom, H3.

Football players - Final day to turn in any football equipment is today after school.
Anything you plan on purchasing needs to be turned in until it has been paid for.

Attention Juniors and Seniors - If you're interested in being a Science Camp Counselor
for the 6" grade campers this year, please pick up your application from the
counseling office. Application deadline is January 31.



All Players interested in playing Baseball this spring, there will be a meeting at 3:30pm
today, January 17th at the Varsity baseball field. Coach will be handing out information
and talking about when baseball tryouts will start. Be there at 3:30pm Friday at the
Varsity baseball diamond and get this important information.

Tonight is the big night, SuperFans! We will have another free throw contest at
halftime. Check in to participate!

We also will be announcing a new contest next week, so stay tuned! See you at the
game!



